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Comments: Please protect the North Fork Nooksack Watershed from logging. We need to protect native salmon
habitat at all costs in order to ensure the success of future generations. Logging will deteriorate water quality for
not only Whatcom County but the Puget Sound as a whole. Outdoor Recreation is an important industry for the
state and for the mental health of the people and logging could greatly reduce the areas potential.



